
 
 

 

 

 

WILLIAM RANSOM 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WEEK ENDING 11/02/22 

 

RECEPTION NEWSLETTER 
 

 

Although the weather has been rather unsettled the 

children have settled back into the routines of school 

excellently. 

 

 

They have thoroughly enjoyed listening to Supertato stories 

and taking part in related activities. They especially enjoyed 

helping Supertato escape from the ice after Evil Pea made 

his way into the freezer. 

 

 

We will continue learning on Supertato next week, as well 

as further learning on freezing and melting and the 

concept of real life superheroes. 

 

 

The children will also learn about Shrove Tuesday as we 

begin learning about the importance of Easter to some 

Christians.  

 

 

Next Thursday is World Book Day. We enjoy celebrating this 

at William Ransom and the children will have a fabulous 

day full of stories and creativity. 

 

 

Homework this week is all about length and height. Please 

also don’t forget to access Bug Club and read with your 

child. 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

 

 

The Reception Team 

WISH LIST 

 

We will still be 

using quite a few 

potatoes and 

would be 

grateful for any 

donations. 

 

We will also be 

continuing to 

create pictures 

out of fruit and 

vegetables. 

Donations 

welcome. 

 

  

PHONICS: 

Children are now 

practising reading words 

containing all the sounds 

we have learnt. 

Over the coming weeks 

they will also be 

introduced to this final 

set of tricky words: said, 

have, like, so, do, some, 

come, were, there, little, 

one, when, out, what. 

 

 

 

MATHS:  

We will be looking at the 

concept of time by 

sequencing events and 

using words such as, 

now, next, later, before. 

We will also be looking at 

different ways of 

representing and sorting 

9 and 10. 

 

 

 

LITERACY: 

Children will write mini 

Supertato books and 

practise reading and 

writing tricky words. 

 

REMINDERS 

 

When choosing a 

costume for your child 

for World Book Day, 

please bear in mind 

they will still be 

outside during lunch 

so appropriate 

footwear is still 

needed and they 

should be able to still 

use the toilet 

independently. 

 

 
 

We would like to wish 

Darcey and Louie a 

very happy birthday! 

 


